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ISSUE THREE 

From Scott’s Heart 
 

On our website we introduce a number of resources we have developed to serve churches. I hope you can 

take advantage of some of them as you need. It is also my hope that we can develop more resources as I 

continue to hear from you the things that would help your church more effectively be exactly who God made 

you to be. We want to remove the barriers and burdens that you face, freeing you to be the best form of 

yourself and win at the mission God has just for you. In order to do that, I need your help to even know what 

is gonna help you best. Every church is unique but so many times we face the same or similar struggles. So, 

what are those things your association can be doing to help our churches be even better? What are the 

struggles you face?  Let me know what you think, I guarantee that you're not alone in your struggle. We are 

here to help you. 

Trust Jesus, 
 

-Scott Brown, PhD 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

While the Pastor’s Away…Available for Pulpit Supply 

Gordon Donahoe – 615-974-9559. Gordon is available for supply and interims. 
 
Raymond Vogtner – 615-417-8309. Raymond is available for supply, interims, or to share his 
new ministry, "Let's Talk." A ministry designed to encourage conversations with others 
leading them to discover God's plan for their lives.   
 
Fred Vantrease – Cell: (615) 481-5123 call or text. Fred most recently served as pastor of 
Fellowship Baptist in Mt. Juliet.  
 
Elijah Hosse  is available to supply for morning & evening services – Cell: 817-542-9178. 
 
Glyn Passman – Cell: 615- 268-2716; email: glyn_pass@icloud.com  
 
Rob Amoson  - retired pastor after 50 years available for supply, interims, and revivals  615-
218-4422 
 
Terry Fessler is available for supply – 615-444-8880 
 
Ronnie Pressley - 615-981-0346 
 
Scott Brown – Director of Missions; 931-412-3831 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Saturday, March 2, 2024 
10:00 am – 12:30 pm 

 

Victory Baptist Church 
 
 
 

State VBS Training Clinic 
For Associational Teams ONLY 
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March Revival with GUEST SPEAKER: Don Whitt 
March 3, 2024 at 11:00 AM Service 

Saulsbury Baptist Church, 2600 W. Saulsbury Road, Lebanon 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

VBS Training 
Tuesday 

 April 23, 2024 
6:30 – 8:30 PM 

Hillcrest Baptist Church 
 

2024 Associational VBS Team 
Registration 

 

DEADLINE: Monday, April 15 
 

**If you have any questions  
PLEASE contact Rachel Presley, your 

Associational VBS Director 

 

 

State Evangelism 
 Conference 

 
April 7, 2024 

 

6:00 – 8:30 p.m. 
 
 

April 8, 2024 
 

9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
 

Theme: “Now is the Day of Salvation” 
 
 

     Where:  New Vision Baptist Church 
                    1750 Thompson Lane 
                    Murfreesboro, TN 
 

For more information contact: 
mmiller@tnbaptist.org 

 

 
 

- Gather with us as we hear what God is speaking to us in 2024. 
- Grow with us as we learn to apply the Bible in everyday life. 
- Go with us as we seek opportunities both in and outside our     
   community to share the Gospel with others. 
 
Directions: From Lebanon, East on I-40 to exit 245 (Linwood). 
Turn right at the exit, 100 yards to stop sign (Bluebird) turn left. 
Travel approx.. 5 miles alongside the freeway to the stop sign 
(South Commerce), turn left. Go ¼ mile to stop sign (West 
Saulsbury), turn left. Church is ¼ mile on the left.  



 

Wilson County Baptist Association 
P.O. Box 2190 
Lebanon, TN 37088 
Wcba@wcbamissions.com 
 

WCBA friends and family, 
 
February was a great month here at BCM and we are excited to be pressing forward into March 
before too long! This month we have had great turnouts at both BCM lunches and bible studies! 
Thank you to pastors, Rick Burns, Scott Brown, Poly Rouse, and Mike Massaro for leading our 
studies this semester so far! We also have had the opportunity to lead worship and speak about our 
upcoming Costa Rica mission trip at Immanuel Baptist Church! One of our fun excursions this month, 
we went to climb Murfreesboro and enjoyed fellowshipping there! It is always great to get off of 
campus and do something fun! At the beginning of the month, we will embark on our Spring Break 
mission trip to Sevierville TN! We have a huge spring semester ahead of us and are very much 
looking forward to what God is going to do here at Cumberland! As always, we are delighted to be a 
part of it. Thank you for continually supporting us both financially and through prayers! We would not 
be able to do our ministry without you! We still have a few open dates for lunches to be filled. If your 
church, life group, or ministry is interested in serving at CU by providing lunch, please contact myself 
at cumberland.bcm01@gmail.com! 
 

Sincerely, Nathan Clark  
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